

# **Beechwood Newsletter**

"Living, learning and thriving"

School Telephone Number (01752) 706360 Email address beechwood.office@discoverymat.co.uk www.discoverymat.co.uk



# 21st December 2018

## PLYMOUTH YOUTH MUSIC EDUCATION CAROL SERVICE

Following weeks of practicing our Christmas songs, Year 6 participated in a carol service at The Minster Church of St Andrew on Friday 14th December. This was a very memorable event for all that took part. The children were able to participate in the concert as both performers and audience members. We really enjoyed singing the Christmas carols and loved the mix of both traditional and modern songs! Well done year 6!







#### **DIARY DATES**

(These dates may be subject to change)



#### 2018/2019

Fri 21st Dec School closes for Christmas Mon 7th Jan School re-opens at 8.45am Tures 8th Jan Fluoride Varnish - Rec and Yr 1 Fri 8th Feb to Fri 15th Feb - Nethercott Farm Yr 4 Mon 18th Feb to Fri 22nd Feb HALF TERM Mon 25th Feb School re-opens at 8.45am Mon 25th & 26th Feb - London Trip - Yr 6 Book Fayre 6th & 7th Mar Thurs 7th Mar World Book Day Mon 11th Mar Bikeability - Year 5 Mon 18th Mar Balancability - Rec Wed 27th Mar Class Photographs Thurs 4th April School closes for Easter Fri 5th Apr Non-pupil Day Tues 23rd Apr School re-opens at 8.45am

Mon 6th May Bank Holiday Mon 27th May to Friday 31st May HALF TERM Tues 23rd July School closes for Summer Holidays

Wed 24th July Non-pupil Day

## **BBECHWOOD BUDDIES - DISCO WITH SANTA**

A massive thank you from the Beechwood Buddies to familes who helped raise a massive £918.05 donation toward the Beechwood Buddies school fund. Thank you all very much for your kind donations.

#### **NURSERY DONATIONS**

Nursery - Stars Class are looking for donations of socks. Please pass to Nursery or main reception. Thank you in advance.



SCHOOL ADMISSIONS - Please be reminded that applications for Primary School Admission places need to be completed by Monday 15th January 2018. Please see more information on Primary.admissions@plymouth.gov.uk

# SCHOOLS HALF MARATHON CHALLENGE

Entries for this great event on Sunday 19th May 2019 are now due. It involves training over 12.1 miles then completing the final mile on the actual day of the Half Marathon on the Hoe. If your child expressed an interest, they will have been given a letter which needs to be returned by 11/1/19. The payment of £11.00 can be made using Parent Pay.

Have a Great Christmas and a Happy New Year! We look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 7th January 2019 Mry Evans - Head of School

